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Dear prayer partners,

Grace and I hope and pray that the Lord guides you and protects you as you take this

journey of faith. 

We appreciate your prayers. All of us are doing well, including our upcoming baby. In the

past three months, the Lord has blessed our deputation journey and allowed us many

churches to visit and present our ministry. We had the privilege of having a great

fellowship and service in every church we visited and many great opportunities to

participate in the church’s ministries. Many churches we have visited also had a Christian

school ministry. From the fellowship with the teachers and Pastors, the Lord gave us

much precious advice and knowledge as we prepare for Christian school ministry. The

Lord allowed us to be in many mission conferences in Georgia, Florida, and Ohio and

allowed us countless prayer supporters. We praise the Lord for this! Please keep praying

for us so we can have more prayer partners for our ministry in South Korea through this

deputation journey. 

The Lord also gave us opportunities to share the Gospel. Every week, we went out for

door-knocking visitation, shared the Gospel tracks, and invited people to our home

church. Three precious souls accepted the Lord Jesus Christ as their Savior. Please pray

for Maalik, AJ, and Mr. Andrew, as they plan to visit our home church next week. We

also had an opportunity to preach the Gospel in the rescue mission center in Pensacola.

Please pray that God provides us His wisdom as we try to reach the love of Jesus Christ

with them.

Thank you for your prayers for our baby. She is now 36 weeks old and growing very well

in the Lord. We just had a doctor’s appointment, and the doctor said the baby could come

at any time. Our son Chris came a month early, and our daughter Christin came 2 months

early, so we assume this baby will also come early. Please pray for Grace’s and the baby’s

safety in our deputation journey. 

Throughout our deputation journey, we were able to experience God’s help and guidance

each and every day. We thank you so much for your prayers. We believe the same God

will also allow us to plant more churches and start a Christian school and camp ministry

so more people can truly see the love of Jesus Christ, our Savior. We will keep you

updated!

David & Grace Im, Chris, Christin (+ One more coming!)
Serving Him,
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